

HIGH SCHOOL RODEOS OF BC

BUILDING CHAMPIONS ~ IN AND OUT OF THE ARENA ~ FOR MORE THAN 40 YEARS

Greetings Sir/Madame

The High School Rodeo of British Columbia Association is currently over 140 competing members strong, including kids from Grade 6 through Grade 12. Students from all over British Columbia compete in Regional Rodeos within the Province in our North and South Divisions. Twice each season, we endeavor to have our Members compete as a group in what we call a Co-Approved Rodeo. This gives the kids an opportunity to compete against and with each other, and a chance to enjoy fellowship amongst their peers.

We pride ourselves in making High School Rodeo a rewarding and fulfilling experience for our competitors and their families. The students are offered a wide variety of events to help them grow their skills and are offered mentorship from older competitors and adults alike. They are expected to maintain a certain grade level in their schooling in order to be eligible to compete. Along with having support from their school, these students are held to the highest regard for animal welfare, and demonstrate superior sportsmanship both in the Rodeo Arena and the Arena of Life, and to follow very strict rules of conduct.

The Members compete for cumulative points throughout the regular season for an opportunity to compete at the Provincial Finals for their Division – Juniors are Grades 6-8 and High School Grades 9-12. The top competitors at Provincial Finals will qualify for to represent British Columbia at the National High School Finals and National Junior High School Finals in the United States each summer. They will also be qualified for the Canadian High School Finals Rodeo which is held on a rotational basis between the Canadian Provinces annually in August. The High School Provincials are scheduled in Quesnel in June.

Rodeo Production relies on generous Sponsors such as yourself to allow these kids to compete in the sport they love. Costs include stock, pick-up men, bull fighters, judges, venue rentals, insurance and first aid to name a few. We also have an extensive Scholarship program in conjunction with the National High School Rodeo Association, which encourages our Members to seek continuing education with our support.

It is our plan to produce the Senior Provincials in June, as long as the Provincial Health Order will allow us to do so. We have been practicing the utmost caution and following all of the Protocols in order to allow our kids to compete.

We hope that you will consider supporting our Members in pursuit of their passion and that you may have an opportunity to enjoy watching them show off the result of their hard work.

Please contact Stacey Bowden at	for more information.
With our Sincerest Gratitude,	

High School Rodeos of BC